
April/May, 2023 

Follow us on Facebook Visit our website at OPBLESSING.ORG 

Heads of Households 786 749 

Individuals 2500 2439 

Professions of Faith 1 0 

New clients 108 126 

Prayed with 348 353 

Terry Wuethrich, President; Hank Frickenstein, Vice President; Mike Will, Secretary; Marsha Jakobi, Treasurer;                          

Barry Zalane, Director; Don Cyze, Director; Brian Cottrell, Operations Manager 

Operation Blessing Celebrates 41 years!                                                  

At Operation Blessing, we like to be different. So why celebrate 40 

years, as most would when we can celebrate 41 years of helping those 

in need instead?                                                                                             

As you can see, we had a lovely cake to commemorate the occasion; 

and lots of other goodies too. Some of our volunteers pitched in and 

everything was cleaned and arranged beautifully.                                             

We really enjoyed showing some new visitors the facility and also  

seeing familiar faces. We actually still have a little more work to finish 

up before fully opening—but we’re almost there!                                               

We are so grateful to the Lord for seeing us through these latest   

challenges, just as He has sustained and guided us all these years.    

For as long as He leads us, we will continue “Reaching out in Christ’s 

love—feeding body mind and spirit”.  
Terry (seated), Marsha,                        

Brian( Operations Manager),                

Mike and Don (Board Members) 

 

 

 

Thank you Taylor’s Popcorn and Candy for your      

generous donation of popcorn and sweets.                         

This is a special treat for our clients. 

 


